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Where Ships Climb The Mountain...

February 18, 2021

Honourable Patty Hajdu
Minister of Health
House of Commons
Ottawa, ON K1A 0A6

Patty.Hadju@parl.gc.ca

Honourable Minister Hajdu:
Re: Medical Cannabis Grow Operations - Public Safety Concerns

Please be advised Thorold City Council, at its February 16, 2021 meeting, adopted the
following resolution:

That the correspondence received from the Regional Municipality of Niagara Police
Services Board pertaining to Medical Cannabis Grow Operations — Public Safety
Concerns attached as Appendix A; be received and supported.

CARRIED

Yours truly,

ODNebuocchio
Donna Delvecchio
City Clerk

ec: M. Dilwaria, Chief Administrative Officer

Hon. Bill Blair, Minister of Public Safety and Emergency Preparedness, Bill.Blair@parl.gc.ca
Hon. David Lametti, Minister of Justice and Attorney General of Canada,
David.Lametti@parl.gc.ca

Hon. Christine Elliot, Provincial Minister of Health, christine.elliott@pc.ola.org

Hon. Doug Downey, Attorney General, doug.downey@pc.ola.org

Hon. Sylvia Jones, Minister of the Solicitor General, sylvia.jones@pc.ola.org

Vance Badawey, MP, Niagara Centre, vance.badawey@parl.gc.ca
Jeff Burch, MPP, Niagara Centre, JBurch-QP@ndp-on.ca

Ann-Marie Norio, Clerk, Region of Niagara, Ann-Marie.Norio@niagararegion.ca
Bryan R. MacCulloch, Chief of Police, Niagara Region Police Service

William C. Steele, Acting Board Chair, Niagara Region Police Service Board
Niagara Area Municipalities
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